
MEETINGS - LEGION - September 13 & October 11 @ 7 PM      
  EX BOARD - September 27, 2021 & October 25th @ 7 PM
  AUXILIARY – September 15th & October 20th @ 7:30 PM      
  SONS OF LEGION – September 8 & October 13th @ 7:00 PM

TRIVIA - September 8 & October 13 @ 8 PM. It is free and you can win prizes. Come on down!

FAMILY FEUD - September 11 and October 8, 2021 @ 8 PM.

MUSIC BINGO - September 4 @ 8 PM and October 30 @ 8 PM which will also be a Halloween party. Prizes for best 
costumes. Come on down. Music Bingo is free, and you could win a prize.

BREAKFASTS - September 19 & October 17th from 8 AM until 12 Noon. $8.00 per person kids under 12 $5.00. 
The menu is eggs, bacon, sausage, pancakes, biscuits, gravy, toast, cereal, fruit, milk, juice, co�ee and more.

CINCINNATI BREASTFEST - September 12th, 2021. We are hosting the after party here at the Post. They should 
be here about 3 PM. We are looking to help them �ll their Wheelbarrow of Cheer. If you have an unopened bottle 
of liquor or wine, you would like to donate bring it down and you can put it in the wheelbarrow. They are also 
looking for some ra�e baskets. If you can donate one, please let me know. 513-708-1969.

GLOW BALL - September 18, 2021. Four-person team - $30.00 a person, includes dinner before, 2 drink tickets for 
Robin’s Nest.  Dinner will be served at the Post @ 6 PM. Tee o� at Robin’s Nest at Dusk. Must bring score card back 
to the Post to receive prize.  There will be split the Pot and a Bourbon basket ra�ed o�. Must pay for your team 
when you sign up. Deadline September 5, 2021. Any questions see Robin Fee.
4th DISTRICT FALL CONFERENCE - October 24th, 2021.  Our Post is the Host Post. Doors open @ 8 AM and the 
Conference begins at 10 AM. All members are encouraged to attend.

JEAN WILSON’S HOMECOMING CELEBRATION - will be held September 25,2 021 at our Reception Hall. Doors 
open at 5 PM. Open bar at 6 PM, appetizers, dinner served at 7 PM. Reservations are a must. $35.00 per person. 
Mail your check made payable to Jerry Wilson 329 Harmony Drive Harrison, OH 45030.  Question call Jerry @ 
513-476-1969. Deadline for reservations September 10, 2021.

BINGO - Every Thursday night. Doors open at 5:30 PM. Play begins at 7:15 PM. Always looking for helpers and 
players.



“Like Us” on Facebook @ 
Yeager Benson Post 199
Editor - Jean Wilson

COMMANDER
Bill Nare

1st VICE COMMANDER
Jerry Wilson

2nd VICE COMMANDER
Dave Eager

ADJUTANT
Craig Whitham

FINANCE OFFICER
Jean Wilson

CHAPLAIN
Al Buxton

SGT AT ARMS
Ralph Jackson

AUX. PRESIDENT
Lee Ann Whitbeck

SAL COMMANDER
Jeff Harper

EX. BOARD
Dan Losekamp
Al Powell
Al Buxton
Ralph Jackson

SERVICE OFFICER
Al Buxton

ALR DIRECTOR
Lee Ann Whitbeck

YEAGER - BENSON
MEMORIAL POST 199

“THE PATRIOT”VOLUME 31, ISSUE 5 Sept - Oct 2021

American Legion
Post 199
10700 Campbell Road
P.O. Box 603
Harrison, Ohio 45030

U.S. Postage
PAID

Permit No. 4403

Dear American Legion Family,

 I wanted to reach out to my Legion Family and say a huge thank you 
to all the American Legion members, Auxiliary and Sons of the Legion 
members who came to the Department of Ohio American Legion Convention 
on July 11, 2021 to be a part of my election as your Department of Ohio 
Commander for 2021-2022. It meant the world to me to have so many not only 
there in person but who watched on the Live Stream feed and all who have 
congratulated me since I have been back.
 As I said at my installation that the long road I traveled to get here has 
not been alone. I had so many of you by my side of the past twenty years of 
trying to get down the path. To each and everyone of you I can only give you 
my sincere thanks.
 There has only been 102 Department of Ohio American Legion 
Commanders, to be the �rst female Commander to achieve this high honor has 
extra meaning to me and to have my husband, Jerry be one of the 102 other 
Commanders adds even more meaning to me. Honored to have the �rst 
female National Commander Denise Rohan do my installation and, in her 
words, that I was a Veteran who just happened to be female.
 Every year the Department Commander gets to pick a special project. 
Mine is close to my heart, it will be Sucide Prevention, Education and 
Awareness. There are several very worthwhile groups that help with these, but 
I have chosen Save A Warrior. They are in Hillsboro, Ohio. Knowing the founder 
and have collaborated with him in the past. If you would like to donate to this 
project you may do so by making your check payable to the Department of 
Ohio American Legion and mail to PO 8007 Delaware, OH 43105. Memo 
section SAW. We will preset them a check for all monies raised at the 
Department Convention on July 2, 2022.
  I am honored and humbled to be your Department Commander and 
thank you to everyone for your support. The Post is hosting a Homecoming 
Celebration for me on September 25, 2021. Homecoming information 
provided inside the newsletter. Hope you can attend.

Jean L. Wilson, Department Commander


